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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS, CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS AND 
MEMBERS OF THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE 

IWC.ALL.74 
 
 

Time-frame for IWC/57 in Ulsan, Republic of Korea, 2005 
 

Initially it was foreseen that the 57th Annual Meeting in Ulsan would take place during the month of May 2005.  
However, for logistical reasons, the Government of the Republic of Korea now proposes that the meeting be held 
in the period 30 May to 24 June 2005.  The exact timing will be decided by the Commission when it meets later 
this year in Sorrento. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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